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EPSILON SIGMA PHI- ALPHA SIGMA WISCONSIN CHAPTER 

Retiree 

2011-2012 Committee Report Submitted for the ESP Annual Meeting, held on April 12, 2012. 

 
Respectfully Submitted by Paul Roback, Chair 
 
After being on hiatus for a year, the Retiree Committee was reactivated upon the completion of 

the 2011 JCEP Conference.  Committee members include Chris Kniep, Mary Mennes, Paul 
Roback, Kathi Vos and Dan Wilson. The new committee continues to seek out ways to 
communicate with, engage and recognize ESP retirees. 

 
The ESP Retiree e-mail distribution list continues to be utilized to communicate: 
 ESP updates 
 Retirement announcements 
 Passing of colleagues 
 Communications from the Dean and Chancellor 
 Communications among retirees 
 Advocacy opportunities 
 Other relevant UW-Extension information.   
This strategy has resulted in positive feedback from retired members and a donation to the ESP 

Endowment.  
 
To assist in recognizing retirees who continue to contribute to the mission and program of 

Extension following retirement, the committee nominated a colleague for the ESP Retiree 
Service Recognition Award.   

 
Additionally, the Retiree Committee developed and approved committee policies and 

procedures.  This document will help ensure the continued success of the committee. 
 
If you are interested in serving on the ESP Retiree Committee, please contact Paul Roback at 

paul.roback@ces.uwex.edu or 262-335-4480.  
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